
Notice of DBS Bank (China) Limited Shenzhen Branch 

Consumer Banking Business Adjustment 

  December 28, 2022 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Thank you for your continued support to DBS Bank (China). 
 
To accommodate our business adjustment needs, the consumer banking business of Shenzhen 
Branch will be suspended on 4th February 2023, and the original consumer banking business will 
be transferred to Shenzhen Nanshan Sub-branch (located at Room 177-180 1/F and Room 2303 
Block B Tianli Central Plaza Houhai Street, Nanshan District, Shenzhen) temporarily.  
 
If you need to visit our branch to transact business during the transition period, you could go to 
Shenzhen Nanshan Sub-branch, or via our mobile banking. 
 
Notification for the business adjustment will also be communicated via SMS, branch notice, and 
the official website of DBS Bank (China) Limited.  
 
For any queries, please contact your Relationship Manager or call our customer service hotline 
at 4008208988.  
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

DBS Bank (China) Limited Shenzhen Branch 

 


